
 

Pajama Day 
at Mountview! 
Date Friday December 18 

To celebrate the upcoming Holidays, 
our final Spirit Day of 2020 will be this 
Friday December 18.  Get comfy and 
cozy and wear your favourite PJ’s to 
school!   

* please do not send any sort of stuffed animals/toys or          

blankets * 


